12/0/126

29 November 2012

Development Management Camden Town Hall Extension Argyle Street LONDON WC1H 8EQ

FAO: Hannah Walker

By Planning Portal & Letter

JWPC

CHARTERED

TOWN PLANNERS

I The Quadrangle Banbury Road Woodstock Oxfordshire OX20 ILH Tel: 01993 814580

Fax: 01993 814589

Email: enquiries@jwpc.co.uk

Dear Sir/Madam

Benito's Hat, 56 Goodge Street, London

1 Semple.

This letter accompanies an application submitted on behalf of my client, Benito's Hat, for planning permission and listed building consent for the removal of existing kitchen ventilation plant from the flat roof of a rear single storey extension to 56 Goodge Street, the provision of new and the erection of a high level flue to the rear of the property.

The application has been submitted via the Planning Portal under ref: **PP-02329056** and is accompanied by a full Planning Support Statement that incorporates a Listed Building Impact Assessment and a Design & Access Statement. The requisite CIL forms also accompany the application.

I trust you have all the necessary drawings and documents to validate and register the application, but if you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

Paul Semple Regional Director

Enc.

Cc: Richard Drew, Environmental Health Regulatory Services, London Borough of Camden, Town Hall, Argyle Street, London, WC1H 8EQ

Offices also at:

Lancaster Tel: 01524 599980

London Tel: 020 7687 7606